
I am a resident of Fairway, KS and reside within a mile of the Shawnee Indian 
Mission.  I'm writing to you to please vote no to conveyance of the Shawnee Indian 
Mission from the State of Kansas to one of three present day Shawnee Tribes in 
Oklahoma.  This mission has a great deal of history and provides education to future 
generations.  We do not know how this land will be utilized if handed over to the 
tribes.  The land is bordered by residential homes, a school, and a church.  This mission 
and land is a vital part of this community and supported by our residents of our city and 
surrounding communities. 
Please oppose this bill. 
Thank you. 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Kathy Tarbe 
4001 W 56th St  
Fairway, KS 66205 
 


